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AMONG OURSELVES 
Adele Krug, who has been on the 

Gallaudet faculty for 17 years, has 
recently been named to Who's Who In 
American Women •••• Elmer Godwin, 
formerly of the Gallaudet College · 
business .office, has now joined the 
purchasing staff at MSSD •••• Doin 
Hicks, . Eugene Thomure, Thomas 
Behrens, and David Updegraff are in 
Toronto attending the 42nd annual 
meeting of the Conference of Execu­
tives of American Schools for the 
Deaf where they are feature speakers 
••• Johnell Boykin has been nominated 
for president of the Association of 
District of Columbia University 
Physical Plant Managers for the 
1972-73 academic year •••• Robert 
Granzen, Raymond Haines, John 
Tornillo, and Calar Trutt from 
Gallaudet Security received certif­
icates of completion for attending 
a three-day seminar on narcotics at 
Northern Virginia Community College. 

STUDENT TV PRODUCTION, MAY 3
---12:00 noon: "Down at the 

Rathskeller" by Cynthia Saltzman 
· ---10:00 p .m.: "USA Olympic Track 

Team" by Donald McCarthy and · 
Roy Lopary 

NEW FACES ON CAMPUS 
Karen Dean: Audiology and Speech 
Franklin Grays: Operations and 

Maintenance 

ASSOCIATE DEAN FOR RESEARCH 
A new position, associate dean 

for research, has recently been 
created, and the College is now in 
the process of taking applications 
for · the post. 
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As coordinator of on-going research 
projects, the new dean will also plan 
and implement a comprehensive pro-
grammatic research effort at Gallaudet; 
establish a data bank, clearinghouse 
and dissemination center for research 
on deafness; administer the Gallaudet 
component of dsh Abstracts; review 
research proposals soliciting college 
or outside funds; give technical 
assistance to faculty developing pro­
posals for research; and assist the 
dean of the Graduate School implement-

. ing new graduate programs.
It is hoped that the office will be 

filled shortly af_ter July 31. 

POSITIONS AVAILABLE 
ADMINISTRATIVE SECRETARY: Demographic 

Studies 
CLERK TYPIST: Department of Sociology 
CUSTODIAN: Operations and Maintenance 
ASSISTANT DIRECTOR: Physical Plant 
NIGHT SUPERVISOR: Building Operations 
STATIS'l'ICAL CLERK: Demographic Studies 
RESEARCH ASSOCIATE (PSYCHOLOGIST): 

Demographic Studies 

AROUND AND ABOUT 
The annual Awards Night presentation 

will take place this Saturday, May 6, 
at 8: 00 p .m. in the Auditorium. All 
are • invited . ,and there is . no admission 
charge .••• Our Public Services Program 
plans to move its office from the 
Counseling Center to newly renovated 
quarters on the second floor of 
College Hall on May 8 •••• All interested 
faculty, staff and students, are in­
vited to attend an open meeting of the 
committee which has .been formulating · 
a drug policy for the College. The 
proposed policy and procedures will be 
discussed on Wednesday, May 3 at 4:00 



p.m. in room 213, Hall Memorial Build­
ing. Copies of the policy may be pick­
ed up before the meeting in the cafeteria 
and the Dean of Students office •••. If 
you would like to be kept posted about 
special events in Washington, you may 
subscribe to "Do You Know''. a monthly 
publication put out by the D.C. Depart­
ment or Recreation. Send check, cash or 
money order in the amount of $1.00 to 
D.C. Department of Recreation, 3149 16th 
Street, N.W., Washington, D.C. 20010. 

NEW SIGNED ENGLISH BOOKS FOR CHILDREN 
The Gallaudet Press has recently 

published Little Red Riding Hood in 
signed English -- the first of a series 
of· teaching aids developed by the Pre­
School English Project which is served 
by faculty and students of the Art, 
Drama, and Pre-School departments arid 
the Office of Institutional Research. 
The book's text is by Karen Luczak, 
with illustrations by Ralph R. Miller, 
Sr. 

Posters, film strips, .and videotapes 
will be published in the future. Books 
currently in production include Goldi­
locks, Hanzel and Gretel, The Three Little 
Pigs, and The Night Before Christmas. 
A projected 52 title series will be 
published over the next four years. 

Little Red Riding Hood is available 
from the bookstore at $2.00. Also 
available is a wall poster with words 
and signs for "Rock-abye-Baby," at a 
cost of $1. 25. 

SOME RECENT VISITORS 
Last week students from the Marie 

Katzenbach and Ontario Schools for the 
Deaf visited the campus .•.• A group of 

35 audiology and speech majors from 
Indiana University of Pennsylvania 
spent last Friday observing our Pre­
College and College programs .••. The 
College hosted Anna Leivestad and 
Mari Saethre . from Norway last week. 
Miss Leivestad, a deaf-blind woman, 
has been traveling in the Unite_d 
States in conjunction with an award 
she won as "Heroine for Everyday" 
from the Lions Club in Norway. 

This coming week, a group of 
special education majors from Eastern 
Mennonite College and 55 upper school 
students from the American School for 

· the Deaf will visit Kendall Green. 

"TO A YOUNG DEAF CHILD" 
Listen 
with your eyes 
and to your own surprise 
life is all about: 
rivers run, 
insects crawl, 
flowers climb, 
snowflakes fall---
each 
without a shout 

_Yes, listen with your eyes 
And your heart will hear..•• 

Taras B. Denis, '50 

ON THE GREEN is published for the 
.faculty and staff of Gallaudet College 
each week by the Office of Alumni and 
Public Relations. Campus news is 
always welcome. Phone 3326 or TTY 4233. 

Judy Bortner, editor 
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